
December 10, 1968 

Dr. Leah Bronner 
50 St. David Rd. 
Houghton, Johannesburg 
So. Africa 

Dear Dr. Bronner: 

My devoted thanks for your latest book, The Stories of 
Elijah and Elisha, which I just received. 

While I have not yet had the opportunity to read it with 
the detail and attention it no doubt deserves, I did ‘ 
read enough to whet my appetite. I know that your thesis, 
so ably proven from the Ugaritic texts, that the stories 
about the two prophets are relevant and meaningful and not 
the fabrications of later and imaginative editors, will do 
much to restore the faith of the doubtful in the historicity 
of the biblical texts. 

More power to you, and warmest regards to Rabbi Bronner. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/ fz 


